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This week in Caterpillars Class we…… 

 Working on our scissor skills cutting around different shapes to 

create a picture of a crocodile or hippo. 

 Have been working on naming different shapes circle, square,     

triangle, rectangle and oval. 

 Read the story ‘The selfish crocodile’. We then made our own    

crocodile decorating it with different textures and material. 

 Helped decorate the display board using paint and sponges for the 

crocodile to go on. 

 Made butterfly cup cakes.  

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  

 Reading and acting out ‘The three billy goats gruff’. 

 Using the dressing up box and practicing dressing ourselves. 

 Working on counting and matching quantity. 

 Playing ‘Guess the action’ 

 Making coconut barfi 

Home learning : 

 

To read or listen to online story of ‘The three billy goats gruff’ to        

support the children with acting out the story next week. 
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Notices/Reminders 

Photograph order deadline  to get the 
‘Earlybird’  

discount is the  November 13th _  
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Ad-Hoc late club sessions available 

If you would like your child to stay for our  

extended day session until 5pm please contact Becky  

___________________________________________________ 

Please ensure All items of clothing are named  

Thank you  

l 




